
Andrew Seattle

From: L Shelley <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 2:54 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because the conditions set by the Planning and
Assessment Commission for the "original" application have not even been met, so how can these modifications be

allowed?

This whole Moorebank Intermodal scheme looks like its going to be pushed through without any regard for due and
proper process and without giving any meaningful consideration to the objections of the community that is going to
be affected (patronising lip service doesn't count). Its a disgrace.

Yours sincerely,

L Shelley
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email iscampaigns@good.do however the email was sent by L Shelley who
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In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to L Shelley at that email address.
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